
 

 

Year 2 Titanic dress up day 

Monday 25th November 2024  

For our Titanic dress up day, we would like the children to come in 

dressed as a first class, second class, third class passenger or a 

crew member.  

For a 1st or 2nd class passenger your child could wear posh clothes, 

e.g. a suit or a posh dress.  

For a 3rd class passenger, they could wear loosely fitted clothing and 

jacket with a hat or a head scarf for the ladies.  

For the crew members, they could come dressed as the captain, a 

steward uniform or a fireman e.g. black trousers and a shirt.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the day, one of the activities will be a first-class dining 

experience. Please may we ask for a contribution of £1 for us to buy 

food for the occasion?  If this could be donated by Friday 22nd 

November to the school office, we would be extremely grateful. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

The Year 2 Team 

 

 


